
Republic of Panama 
Superintedency of Banks 

 
 
 
 
 
 
February 29, 1999 
CIRCULAR  Nº 08-1999 
 
 
Mr. General Manager 
At your Office  
 

 
Dear Sir: 
 
The Supervisory Banking Committee of Basle has sent documents with recent information 
on Bank relations with High Level Financing Institutions on Contingency Plans for the 
Supervision on computer system problems in relation with the arrival of the year 2000. 
 
They are immediately available in English for consultation through the Internet, at site 
www.bis.org.  
 
As of next March 1st, copies of the above mentioned reports will be available. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mario L. Romero, Jr. 
Superintendent 
 
:vdea. 
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